
 

 

Standards Announcement  
Project 2010-02 Connecting New  
Facilities to the Grid 
 
SAR Informal Comment Period:  December 18, 2013 – January 17, 2014 
 
Now Available  
 
A 30-day informal comment period for the Project 2010-02 Connecting New Facilities to the Grid 
Standard Authorization Request (SAR) is now open through 8 p.m. Eastern on Friday, January 
17, 2014.  
 
The SAR was developed by the FAC Five-Year Review Team and proposes an implementation of 
that Team’s recommendations for FAC-001-1 and FAC-002-1. Background information for this 
project can be found on the project page.  
 
Instructions for Commenting  
An informal comment period is open through 8 p.m. Eastern on Friday, January 17, 2014. Please 
use the electronic form to submit comments. If you experience any difficulties in using the 
electronic form, please contact Wendy Muller. An off-line, unofficial copy of the comment form 
is posted on the project page. 
 
Standards Development Process 
The Standard Processes Manual contains all the procedures governing the standards 
development process. The success of the NERC standards development process depends on 
stakeholder participation. We extend our thanks to all those who participate.  

 

For more information or assistance, please contact Arielle Cunningham, 
Standards Development Administrator at 404-446-9653. 
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